
	

	

 
April 19, 2022 
 
VIA EMAIL:  Simón Cantarero <Simon.Cantarero@prioritydispatch.net> 
 
Priority Dispatch Corp. 
Legal Department - J. Simón Cantarero 
110 South Regent Street, Suite 500 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 USA 
 
RE:   Notice of Infringement Dated April 18, 2022 

Digital Millennium Copyright Act of 1998 (DMCA) 
 
Dear Mr. Cantaroro: 
 
RadioReference.com LLC declines your request to remove the content posted at the following 
URL: 
 
https://wiki.radioreference.com/index.php/Priority_Dispatch_Codes 
 
We would like to remind you that it is not legal, financially viable, or ethical, to claim that 
someone has infringed your copyright when this has not occurred.  When you send a DMCA 
takedown notice that is both false and meant in bad faith, you have committed perjury.  When 
filing a DMCA takedown request, your organization has a legal duty to consider fair-use of the 
materials contained in the above referenced URL.   
 
Sincerely, 

Lindsay Blanton 
Chief Executive Officer 


